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2 July, 1993 

Melody Emmett 
Co-ordinator of Technical Committees 
Multi-Party Forum 
World Trade Centre 
Fax: 397 2211 

Dear Ms Emmett, 

Matla Trust has been made aware that public comment on the draft bill on an IBA is 
expected by July 5th. Matla Trust, as an organisation with a strong interest in the future 
of broadcasting in our country, especially as it may effect mass education programmes, 
feels strongly that it has not been given enough time to make a detailed study of the draft 
bill, and fairly consider all its implications. 

We believe that, if public comment on the bill is to be more than token, more time should 
be given to the public to study the bill and formulate any responses to it. 

We would be pleased if you could convey our concem to the relevant structures at the 
World Trade Centre. 

Yours Faithfully, 

£ 
Barry Gilder 
COMMUNICATIONS OFFICER 

  

TRUSTEES: Mr. |. Ayob, Ms. B. Bam, Dr. S. Bengu, Ms. N. Gordimer, Dr. S. Motsuenyane. Mr. F. Sonn, Dr. B. Khotseng, Mr. E. 
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